
About Stewart County School District - Stewart County School District is an equal opportunity employer 

committed to inclusion and diversity. We take affirmative action to ensure equal opportunity for all 

applicants, regardless of race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, 

disability, Veteran status, or other legally protected characteristics. 

### 

 

 

                BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS 

Mr. Darius Brown-Board Chair 

Mr. Austin Taylor-Board Vice Member 

Ms. Thereatha Redding-Board Member 

Ms. Kesha Nelson-Board Member 

Ms. Maslyan Tarver-Board Member 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                              Superintendent   

                                                                                                                                                                                                     Dr. Michael H. Robinson   

                       

    News Advisory                                                                                                                           15582 GA Highway 27, Lumpkin, GA 31815   PH: 229-838-4374  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                                                                                                                 

 

December 21, 2023 

Stewart County School District’s New Strategic Plan 

 

LUMPKIN, GA - The Stewart County School District proudly announces the successful 

completion of its 2024-2027 District Strategic Plan, a comprehensive roadmap designed to guide 

the district toward academic excellence and community engagement over the next three years. 

The strategic planning process, initiated in the Fall of 2023, involved collaboration among key 

stakeholders, including educators, administrators, parents, community members, and students. 

Through a series of data reviews and community meetings, we gathered valuable information to 

ensure the plan reflects the diverse needs and aspirations of the entire Stewart County community. 

Superintendent, Dr. Michael H. Robinson expressed enthusiasm about the completion of the 

strategic plan, stating, "This document serves as a blueprint for our school district's future, 

emphasizing our commitment to providing the best possible education for our students. The 

collaboration and input from our community have been invaluable in shaping a plan that reflects 

the values and aspirations of Stewart County." 

The Stewart County School District looks forward to implementing the strategies outlined in the 

2024-2027 District Strategic Plan and is confident that it will contribute to the continued success 

and growth of the district. 

Below is a link to the school district’s 2024-2027 strategic plan: 

 

https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/a343bbf30c284b72a7cfc23a79d58bd3.pdf 

https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/a343bbf30c284b72a7cfc23a79d58bd3.pdf

